Annual PHoPA Holiday Party
Thursday December 8 opm
321 Glendale The Party Barmn
Thank you to the Booths’ for hosting !
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Deno’s Dialogue

This December (s the wrap up of a great Parvot Head year. We have been
very generous to numerous groups and donated about 15,000.00 this year.
That is a great number for a social club in a town of about 4000. Our last
donations were to the EMS toy drive and the VFW care and share. We gave

each group 300.00. There will be an additional donation to the EMS toy
drive at the golf cart parade. We sell popcorn and soft drinks for that event

and generally the amount (s about 100.00 additional money. We buy the
drinks and pop corn and donate all proceeds to the EMS Toy Roundup.

What a great genevrous group.

Our annual Parvot Head Christmas Party will be on Dec 8 (Thursday) at
the Booth Barn on 321 Glendale at eé30pwm. This (s the best Christimnas
Party on the Island. You need to bring your owmn drinks, chairs, a dish to
share, and a white elephant gift for each person who will play in the
exchange. All rules will be announced at the event. It (s fun for all and
we will have a big turnout. We usually have the best food spread anywhere.

Many members like to show cooking skills at this event.

Our Jan meeting will be our annual "business' meeting. We will announce
the election winners, review our bylaws, and vote on any change. This (s a
different meeting tham our usual monthly one in that we do not share a
dish and have alcohol at this one. We do it in Jan to get it over with (one
business meeting a year is required in our bylaws). Hopefully, it will not be

long and we can all go over to Juan's for snacks and margaritas.

On a lighter note. Your club President had to mwake a
showing at the annual Back Porch Bar 201 & Turkey
Bowling Contest. There were about 80 entries and after

Ma long, many beers, endurance trek, | can announce that

[l am the 2016 Back Porch Bar

Turkey Bowling Champion. No applause please!

Deno "Moon Dog" Fabrie

President and 2016 TBC (Turkey Bowling Champion.)
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https://youtu.be/pro5Uj70bto?list=PLWiLWSvsZ1gpQARKdeFc9jYVrVLehMQAy

